

PO Box 5265 Kingsport, Tennessee 37663

> Phone: 423-239-7689 Fax: 423-239-4953

Website: www.holstonhabitat.org Email: info@holstonhabitat.org

January 14, 2022

Tri-Cities Mortgage Bankers Assoc. Attn: Ms. Penny Pavitt 1102 W Market St., Ste. 20 Johnson City, TN 37604



Sarah and her son thank you for your donation!

Dear Ms. Pavitt,

On behalf of Holston Habitat for Humanity and the individuals and families we serve, I wish to express our sincere appreciation for your donation of \$1,200 to the Holston Habitat for Humanity ministry in 2021. Your gift will provide materials and resources to build a new home for a Habitat family like Sarah and her son.

The work that Holston Habitat for Humanity is doing to offer families and individuals a hand up means our homeowners will enjoy an affordable place to call home for many years to come. Your partnership in this life-changing work is deeply appreciated; you are changing lives!

As we put your gift to good use, Holston Habitat will engage hundreds of local volunteers, dozens of partner homeowners, and so many others in our community as we work together to build homes, communities and hope. Despite the limitations that Covid-19 has created, we are motivated now more than ever to provide something we all need - a safe place to call home.

Your gift of this significance makes such a difference. I welcome the opportunity to thank you in person and invite you to call my office line (423-239-7689 x804) at your convenience if you wish. Until that call, I share this letter as Holston Habitat's "thank you" for this important and impactful gift. We are grateful.

With appreciation,

Laura Kelly, Executive Director Holston Habitat for Humanity www.holstonhabitat.org lkelly@holstonhabitat.org 423-239-7689, ext. 804 Thank you for this generous denotion, which will directly support new home construction. You are making an impact. God bless yall!